Local Program Contracts

The Local Program Contract Committee met on February 16, 2009. The Committee is
composed of Dr. William Gilliam, Mr. Willian “Buzz” Bryson, and Ms. Heather Keifer.
Mr. Gray Hauser and Mr. Gowon Goode represented the Land Quality Section.

Recommendations:

1. Fund the Town of Columbus contract as a first priority if funds become available.
It has already been approved by the SCC.

2. Fund the Village of Whispering Pines contract. This is a new program and is a
higher funding priority than existing programs. The committee noted that $22,427.60 of
the requested matching funding is for salaries of existing positions.

3. Fund the Town of Newton contract request at $1664.00, which is 40 % of the total
cost of the expenditures.

4. The Wake County proposal did not meet SCC rules for matching contributions.
Funding is not recommended.



